
Division of Water and Waste Management
601 57th Street SE
Charleston, WV 25304
Phone: (304) 926-0495 / Fax: (304) 926-0463

Harold D. Ward, Cabinet Secretary
dep.wv.gov

MEMORANDUM
TO: Priority List Applicants

Consulting Engineers
Regional Planning & Development Councils
Other Interested Parties

FROM: Katheryn D. Emery, P.E., Assistant Director
Division of Water and Waste Management (DWWM)

DATE: November 18, 2024

RE: FY2026 Priority List for the Drinking Water Treatment Revolving Fund Program

The Drinking Water Treatment Revolving (DWTRF) Program is beginning preparation of the
FY2026 Project Priority List (PPL). If you wish to be listed on the FY2026 DWTRF priority
list, you must submit an application. The attached priority list application must be completed
and returned no later than February 28, 2025, if a DWTRF loan closing is anticipated for
the project during state fiscal year 2026 (July 1, 2025 – June 30, 2026). This application can
also be found on the www.dep.wv.gov website under Water and Waste, Drinking Water
Treatment Revolving Fund (DWTRF) Program documents and publications or directly at
www.dep.wv.gov/WWE/programs/SRF.

All information requested on the application must be provided. Please note that the last pages of
the priority list application need to be completed only if you have a project that you feel meets
the requirements to be qualified as an emerging contaminants (EC) and/or Lead Service Lines
Replacement (LSL) project. If you wish to be considered for funding opportunities under either
of these categories, then you must complete this portion of the application. If your project is
identical (except for costs) from last year’s application, you may submit our DWTRF Short Form
application.

The required public notice for the draft FY2026 Priority List and Intended Use Plan (IUP) for the
Drinking Water TRF Program will be run in newspapers statewide at a later date. Any questions,
please contact John Giroir at (304) 926-0499 ext. 43836 or by email at john.giroir@wv.gov.
Submit Priority List Applications to: depsrfppl@wv.gov

Promoting a healthy environment.
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